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Dear EHS Alumni:

I am writing to share the requirements for the Margie and James Robertson Scholarship.  The
Robertson Scholarship is open to all Ennis High School graduates who attend a post-secondary
institution represented by the State of Montana (University, College, Vo-Tech, etc).
Students are eligible for the scholarship for four years.  You must apply each year.
ALL Ennis High School graduates are eligible to apply.

The Awards Committee is going to prioritize applications that follow directions.

To apply, please provide the information listed below.

1. A letter of application detailing your post-secondary educational progress, your
current educational goals, and your career goals.

2. Your current college/post-secondary transcript (Unofficial is acceptable)
2022 EHS Graduates do not have to meet this requirement.

3. A class schedule for Fall 2022.

4. Documentation (receipts) showing school related expenses (tuition, books, living,
travel, etc.

RECEIPTS, OR COPIES OF RECEIPTS, ARE MANDATORY. Do not send estimates.

Please send the application items to:

Robertson Scholarship Committee
Ennis High School
PO Box 517
Ennis, MT  59729

Due date:  FRIDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2022 (Postmarked by Oct 15)

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Mike Speck, EHS Counselor
mspeck@ennisschools.org
School Ph 406-682-4258

P.O. Box 517, Ennis, MT 59729

High School Ph. (406)682-4258/FAX (406)682-7751 Elementary Ph. (406)682-4237/FAX (406)682-7752
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